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On December 9, 2023, Shine City Project volunteered at Wetlands Park! 

 

 
 

Led by Sara, our five Shine City Project volunteers helped to maintain the trails at Wells Trailhead by 

raking and moving gravel and rocks to the side. 

 

 
 

Overall, it was tiring and required a lot of effort, but seeing the end result was rewarding! 

 

 

 


